
From: Mark [e-mail redacted] 

Sent: Friday, September 24, 2010 1:33 PM 

To: Bilski_Guidance; [e-mail redacted] 

Subject: one way or another 


I have just received an email in connection to the free software 

foundation and asked to write to you if I am a US citizen. 


I am English and have decided to contact you anyway as I often use 

US designed or influenced machines, whether they be MAC, PC or 

Linux based. I therefore feel that this is a global issue and would love 

to see an industry standard on what was basically a typewriter or 

perhaps a photographer's darkroom. 


Please respond to this and pass it on as the seemingly endless legal 

arguements are slowing down, if not completely destroying, a lot of 

beautiful and harmless creativity. 


I am an artist and only need a basic word program and an ability to 

store images, this technology was invented and utilised in one way or 

another hundreds of years ago. Please think about it. 


Yours most certainly disappointed by this apparently mindless control. 


Mark Stringer. 



